
 

Friday 19th November 2021 

St. Joseph's Catholic Primary and Nursery School 

NEWSLETTER 

 

In This Issue 

 

• Christmas 



• Awards Assembly 

• Phonics workshop 

• Equipment 

• Nativity Dates 

• Pantomime 

• Parking 

 

Christmas 

As part of our Christmas fayre, we will be running the usual Christmas Raffle, which will be organised by 

Friends of St. Joseph's.  As part of this, we organise Class Hampers.  This year, each class are collecting 

items based on a theme, rather than colour.  We would welcome donations for hampers for the 
following classes: 

Year 6: Savoury Hamper                                      Year 3: Craft Hamper                                Reception & 

Nursery: Christmas Hamper 

Year 5: Pamper Hamper                                      Year 2: Sweet Hamper 

Year 4: Movie Hamper                                         Year 1: Baking Hamper 

 

Friends of St. Joseph's are running another Christmas Jumper amnesty.  If you have any old Christmas 

Jumpers which no longer fit, then please bring them into school and Friends of St. Joseph's will sell these 

on Friday 26th November at a reduced rate.   This will hopefully support families in preparation for our 

Christmas dinner and jumper day on 8th December. 

Awards Assembly is on 10th December 2:45pm.  You are most welcome to join us for this celebration. 



Labelling and equipment 

A gentle reminder to ensure that all items of school uniform are labelled with your child's name; this will 
help us to return lost property quickly. 

We have noticed that a few children are losing items of stationery and other personal items from their 

pencil cases.  Please be assured that school provides all equipment such as pencils, pencil crayons, pens, 

and rulers, therefore children do not need to bring their own stationery items to school.  This will 
prevent items getting misplaced. 

 

Nativity Dates 

Please accept my sincere apologies for errors in publishing dates for the Nativity.  The KS1 Nativity will 
be held on: 

Thursday 2nd December at 2:00pm 

Tuesday 7th December at 6:00pm 

Thursday 9th December at 6:00pm 



Pantomime 

 

We are delighted that children from Reception to Year 4 will have a performance of Puss in Boots 

Pantomime next Friday afternoon as one of their Christmas treats.  Years 5 & 6 will visit the Odeon 

Cinema in Mansfield for their Christmas treat.  Thank you to Friends of St. Joseph's for funding these 
events. 

Parking 

Thank you to everyone who has responded to requests to not park in the bus bay or the yellow zig zag 

lines outside of school.  The Traffic warden did attend school this week and issued parking tickets.  He 
will continue to make visits, so please do continue to park with consideration.  


